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Upcoming 
Events 

 Spirit Week 
 

 Jump Rope for 

Heart 

 

 Spring Break 
 

Kindergarten Registration Starts… 

It’s time to register for KINDERGARTEN. Those children who will 
turn 5 before January 1, 2023 are eligible to begin school in 
September 2022. Registration began on Monday, January 10th and can 
be done through the online school District website.   
 
To register, take pictures (to attach) or scan and attach the citizenship 
for both the parent and your child, proof of residency, and proof of 
guardianship. For proof of residency, we require any three of the 
following: purchase or rental agreement, income tax statement, 
property tax statement, utility bill, drivers’ licence, Care Card, BC 
identification or a signed letter form your landlord. These can also be 
scanned and attached (or take pictures to attach).  
 
It is very important to register as quickly as possible as the 
District bases the teacher allocation on our enrollment. Thank 
you for your assistance in getting registrations in as soon as 
possible. 

Hello all, 
 
We are in our last week of school before Spring Break. We hope
students enjoy Spirit Week and enjoy the dress up days. Please continue
to follow the Covid protocols to keep our students safe. If your child is
ill, please keep them home until they feel better and follow the BCCDC
guidelines: 
 
 http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-
covid-19/symptoms 
 
The District has now changed travel restrictions to align with the
provincial guidelines. If you are travelling over the break, please ensure
you are aware of the new rules. Please see the email for Rapid Test
distribution 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Jas Atwal 
Principal 
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Masks are mandatory for all Elementary school students and 
staff. We strongly encourage you to send your child with 3 ply 
masks as they provide better protection than cloth masks. 
Masks should fit properly for the child’s face so that the nose 
and mouth are covered, and no open spaces are on the sides of 
the face. We encourage parents to keep your 6 feet social 
distancing while waiting for your child to enter or exit the 
building. We also encourage parents to wear a mask while on 
site as well.   
 

Mask and Safety Protocols… 

Jump Rope for Heart will be taking place on March 
10. You can continue to donate towards this 
endeavor until March 31st. The prize for the most 
sales at the school is a slip and slide. Prizes will be 
distributed once they are received in April. Happy 
skipping all. 

Spirit Week… 

Jump Rope for Heart… 

Spring Break Dates… 

Spirit Week will be taking place from March 7-March 
11. Please show your school spirit: 
 
Monday 7-  Hat Day 
Tuesday 8-  Jersey Day 
Wednesday 9- PJ Day 
Thursday 10-  Twin Day or Dragons T-Shirt 
Friday 11-  Green Day 

Spring Break will be taking place from March 
14-March 25. The last day before the break is 
March 11 and the first day back after the 
break is March 28. We hope you enjoy your 
break. Please make sure students are reading 
for at least 20 minutes a night.  

Chip Sales… 

Chip Sales are continuing until Thursday, March 
10 at 3:00 pm. Chips will be distributed on 
Friday. There will be some extra chips bags left 
and they can be purchased after school on Friday.  

School Sports… 

Basketball season was exciting for the grade 7 and 
7 boys and girls. They had games against local 
schools and performed very well. Badminton 
season will be starting after spring break for our 
Grade 7 students. 

Outdoor Family  
Story Time… 

Outdoor Family Story Time is a new initiative 
that is being offered by the City of Surrey. The 
events will take place on Tuesdays until March 29 
from 10 am -10:30 am. Registration is required 
through the Newton Public Library. This program 
is for children of all ages and caregivers. 

Spring Break School 
Protection… 

In the past, our school windows have been broken 
at Spring Break. Please keep an eye on our building 
and report any damage directly to the police. Email 
Mr. Atwal directly if there is damage or if you see 
who was involved. Thank you in advance of the 
support. Atwal_j@surreyschools.ca 
 

Rapid Test 
Distribution… 

The Government has issued five rapid 
tests to each child at our school. Tests 
must be picked up from our school by 
parents/guardians only. Please see the 
message sent directly to parents by 
Mr. Atwal about pick up dates, times, 
and procedures. 


